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Circular No (11) for 2017
On launch of new Portal for Qudrat Initiative in the Federal Government
To: All ministries & federal entities 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors. 

In line with the Authority’s policy to enhance capabilities of the Federal Government employees and to realize the UAE Vision 2021 and the HR strategic plan aimed at empowering the national cadres and developing human capital; the Authority has the pleasure to announce the launch of the new electronic Portal for Qudrat (Capabilities) initiative, an optional mechanism for measurement of Federal Government employees’ capabilities
We are, therefore, pleased to invite you to attend the orientation workshop on Qudrat which will highlight the following aspects of the initiative: 

· Updated assessment tools
· Assessment offers provided by the Federal Government’s partners  
· Detailed information on the new electronic Qudrat Portal 
The workshop will be held on Sunday, March 26, 2017, at the Authority headquarters in Dubai – Training Hall – from 12.00 to 2.00 pm.
You are kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem suitable to attend the launch workshop, and provide us with the names no later than Thursday, March 23, 2017. 

 Thank you for your cooperation

Dr. Abdurahman Abdulmannan Al Awar,

Director General,

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources

For coordination please contact:

· Ahmed Al Tigani, Projects Director. 

Tel: 04- 231 91 29     Email: AElTiganii@fahr.gov.ae
· Noora Al Mulla, Senior Administrative, Training & Continued Education Policies, Tel. 042319153         Email: NALAMulla@fahr.gov.ae 

